
Vermontville Maple Syrup Festival Corporation 

Vendor Application – Village Park 

April 25, 26 and 27, 2025 
 

Applicant/Company Name_____________________________________________________ 

Contact Name_______________________________________________________________ 

Address____________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Phone Number_______________________________________________________ 

Contact Email_______________________________________________________________ 

Type of products to be sold or displayed_________________________________________ 

 

Spaces are 10’ x 10’ and are located outside in the Village Park. Spaces are $90.00 for Friday 

afternoon through Sunday afternoon. Tents, EZ Ups, tables and chairs are not provided. 

Vendors will be responsible for securing their areas/products as limited security is available. 

No electricity or generators. 

There are a  limited number of spaces available, and the Vermontville Maple Syrup Festival 

Corporation reserves the right to reject any exhibitor. *No Refunds – No Exceptions* 

Number of Spaces requested _______ X $90 = $___________ 

Total Submitted      $___________ 

Signature______________________________________________________________ 

Checks or money orders payable to: VERMONTVILLE MAPLE SYRUP CORPORATION 

Send this form with payment to: Vermontville Maple Syrup Festival Corporation 

     c/o JoDee Pruden 

     309 East Shepherd Street 

     Charlotte, MI  48813 

 

Questions? Call or text JoDee Pruden at 517-281-2807 or email tjgpruden@sbcglobal.net 

The Village Park spaces are for non-direct sales 

Applications are due by April 11, 2025 


